Vol 5; No 5 ISSN 0 140-0789

THE BULLETIN

OF THE

ROYAL COLLEGE OF PSYCHIATRISTS

Editors: Sidney Bloch and Alan Kerr Editorial Assistant: Alison Campbell

MAY 1981

Contents

Exchanges with the Humanities: by Derek Russell Davis	82
The Nodder Report—A Scottish Psychiatrist Reacts:	
by Robert Davidson	85
Encouraging Psychiatric Trainees to Undertake Research:	
by David Goldberg	87
Multidisciplinary Training Groups in a Psychiatric Hospital:	
by Morris Nitsun, Raymond Gledhill and Rosalind Shanley	89
Reviews	91
Forthcoming Events	92
Correspondence	93
The College	
The Special Committee on the Political Abuse of Psychiatry:	
by Sidney Levine	94
Isolation of Patients in Protected Rooms during	
Psychiatric Treatment	96
Ninth Psychiatric Tutors' Conference: by Ian G. Bronks	97
Examination Results	98
News Items	100

Notes for Contributors

The Editors welcome articles of a general interest to psychiatrists. Two thousand words is a good length; longer articles, however, will be considered. Tables, diagrams and extensive references should generally not be included. Please submit three copies, typed double space. Correspondence on subjects of topical interest is also welcome.

The views expressed in articles published in the *Bulletin* (except official College material) are the author's own and do not necessarily represent College policy.